
Voter ID Not Needed 

 

 As a result of a 

recent court ruling -

-  Pennsylvania’s 

controversial voter 

ID law has been 

halted. 

 It means that 

you will not need a 

photo ID to cast 

your ballot in this 

November’s 

election. 

 I’m state 

Senator Jay Costa. 

You will be able 

to continue to vote 

– as you always 

have in the past – 

without a photo ID. 

 Under our 

Constitution – 

voting is a right.  



 Remember – 

every vote counts – 

-- now as a result of 

the court ruling – 

every vote will be 

counted on Election 

Day. 

 Cast your ballot 

on Election Day 

November 6
th

.  

Thank you.  


